
Dear Beck Families,

The final two school weeks of 2023 are packed with school
concerts, sports contests, holiday celebrations, and family and/or
community events. In the flurry of all of these activities, it can be
easy to feel frazzled or stressed. Please check out the Counselor's
Corner Newsletter for holiday self-care ideas. If your child seems
overtired, under the weather or otherwise frazzled, let us know so
we can support them at school.

We hope everyone has a great weekend.

All the Best,
Rebecca Metzger
Principal
Beck Middle School



Peer Leaders Holiday
Grams to Support Make-
A-Wish Foundation

SGA Toys for Tots
Donation Drive

East Habitat for Humanity
Gingerbread House
Contest

Parent Dashboard (click here)

Winter Concerts
Monday, Dec 11 - All Cherry hill Chorus Concert at Cherry Hill West,
7:00-8:00pm
*Thursday, Dec 14 - Winter Band Concert, 7:30-8:30pm
Wednesday, Dec 20 - Winter Choral Concert, 7:30-8:30pm
Thursday, Jan 18 - Winter Orchestra & Jazz Band Concert, 7:30-
8:30pm

Beck Yearly Activity Calendar 23-24

Check the Top Right Corner for the date of the most recent update.

How do students earn PBIS Points?

In case you’re wondering, here are examples of positive behaviors that earn PBIS points
Wit i t d t b i ki d t th t d t

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nZHbEGFHSdKLqDUyvgPtQqdOEOaJj8SHVK1VZLkvBmI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_PrTWzr-xRCRgUlQSTH1ZftAeZZadg83y5MApt2tJIA/edit?usp=sharing


Positive reports from substitutes when a teacher is absent
Noticing a student showing respect & responsibility in the
cafeteria
A student consistently participating in class or being a good
group member

Our next PBIS Rewards store will be open at the end of the 2nd MP.
New rewards are coming!

The Counselor's Corner December Newsletter features Holiday self-care tips and donation ideas!

Dec counseling corner newsletter.pdf

Download
482.5 KB

https://sites.google.com/chclc.org/beckcounselingcorner/monthly-newsletters?authuser=0
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6573960c271f0f0d87f4f6fa


Athletics

Winter sports matches & games are beginning. Be sure to check the
Beck Athletics Calendar for practice days and upcoming game
schedules.

Basketball Game Spectators
As with last year, students wishing to attend Beck basketball
games must follow the expectations below:

Report to the LGR at dismissal and sign in.
Students will be escorted to the game at 3:50pm.
Students must dismiss to the late bus at 4:30pm.
Students returning to school for the game or staying beyond the late bus must have a
RESPONSIBLE ADULT supervising them. It does not have to be their parent or guardian, it
could be a parent of a friend who is there with a group of students.
Rude or inappropriate behavior in the bleachers may result in students being barred from
attending games the remainder of the season.

Clubs

Winter Run Club will begin in January. To participate, students must have a sports physical on file
with the nurse and an updated health history form specifically for the club. Please visit the Nurse's
website for these forms.

Join the Beck Chess Club. No experience required! Chess Club will meet Thursdays, afterschool.

Contact Us

Attendance: If your student is absent or needs an early dismissal, please just email Beck Attendance at
BeckAttendance@chclc.org
Website: https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
Location: 950 Cropwell Road, Cherry Hill, NJ, USA
Phone: 856-424-4505

https://www.chbeckcalendar.org/public/genie/1314/school/7/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1foPXoq15k7cVFx6jl69-b4p3JFIpUR-j/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105415041792473040022&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2007
https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
https://maps.google.com/?q=950+Cropwell+Rd,+Cherry+Hill,+NJ+08003,+USA&ftid=0x89c1335c7affb567:0x9a60782a0a4aa413
mailto:BeckAttendance@chclc.org

